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November 22, 2020 
 
National Home for Children, 
 
Comrades, 
 
I am excited to bring great news to you. There is a home that has come open for sponsorship and 

needs someone. As everyone knows we are co-sponsors of the Cal-Neva house (but when you 

visit, the name on the house is just California). This opportunity for sponsorship does not come 

available very often. Unfortunately, the marine riders were no longer able to sponsor the home. It 

does afford us the fantastic opportunity to have a Nevada home to show our pride and dedication 

to the National Home for Children. The sponsorship is $8000 per year, and we have a generous 

District 5 member that has committed $8000 for the first year, if we sponsor the home. I have 

been bombarded with ideas for how to fund the house for years to come. The outpouring of 

responses has been fantastic and I have not heard from a single person that has said we should 

not sponsor the home. Most questions have been “How do we make it happen?” 

 

So I am asking you now, please let your district commander know how you feel about us 

becoming a new National Home for Children sponsor of our own home. We must make the 

commitment shortly, so please speak up quickly. 

 

If you have questions, the district commanders may not yet have all the information. This has 

been a very short notice opportunity and we wanted to get the word out to all of you. 

 

Looking forward to your inputs, and thank you for your time, 

 
 
Daniel Sanders 
JVC, Dept of NV       


